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Code for Courts




To obtain the code to open the courts, please email "Get code" in the subject heading to:

GetCodePiccadilly@gmail.com

Please ensure that you use the same email address that you used when registering online.

You should receive the current code within five minutes.  If not, it could be because:

· You have not paid your fees
· You have not used the same email address as when you registered online
· The code has been emailed to you previously (within the last four days).  Try looking in your "Spam" or "Junk" folders, or search for "Get code" or "Code for courts".

If you are certain that none of these reasons apply, please contact our treasurer, Marilyn, by phone or by emailing:

TreasurerPiccadillyTennis@gmail.com

Please note that the code will be changed each month, and you will need to email GetCodePiccadilly@gmail.com again to obtain the new code.
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